Gary S. Ruderman
2583 NE 15" Street
Pompano Beach, FL 33062

April 9, 2025

Kervin Alfred, City Clerk
City of Pompano Beach
100 West Atlantic Blvd

2" Floor

Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Dear City Clerk Alfred,

After much thought and consideration, | have decided to step down from my position on
the Golf Advisory Board, effective 4/9/2025.

It has been a privilege to serve on the board for the past ten years. I've greatly enjoyed
working alongside such a dedicated group of individuals, all committed to enhancing our
wonderful municipal golf course. | am proud of the progress we've made together during
my time on the board.

At this point, | believe it’s time for a fresh perspective and new energy. | trust there are
many capable and passionate individuals who would welcome the opportunity to serve
and contribute their ideas to the board’s ongoing work, notably the existing alternates.

Thank you for the opportunity to be part of this meaningful effort. | remain a strong
supporter of the board’s mission and look forward to seeing its continued success.

Sincerely,
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Gary S. Ruderman




